
MEMORANDUM 

March 17, 1998 


To: Members of SICA 

From: Robert S. Clemente ~ 
Subjecr: New Public Member of SICA 

, I am writing to you ori' behalf of Public Member Tom' Stipanowic~ 

Tom has advised me t.h;,it he bas discussed (he selection of Ted Bppenstein with Paul Dubow. 
Paul does not object to the selection of Ted as the next Public Member, or to Ted being invited. 
to join us at the next meeting on May I, 1998. 

The SRO members voted, on March 12, 1998. to accept and endorse the selection of Ted 
Eppenstein as the next Public Member. 

Accordingly, Tom has invited Ted to attend the May 1, 1998 SICA meeting. The fit'st order of 
business that day will be {o formally approve Ted as the new Public Member. 

--' 

Comment/Note
Is the implication that the SIA member can veto a Public Member's prospective membership on SICA?  It is incredulous that some might argue that SICA is not dominated and controlled by the securities industry or that the SEC did not, at least, have any related suspicions.


